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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

LATE DISTRIBUTION 
DATE q (lg) 2Ji I
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Subject: 9-19-17 BOS Agen�', File #17 -0406, Item #19 
1 message 

Liane Bowen <Liane.Bowen@c21selectgroup.com> Fri, Sep 15, 2017 at 5:26 PM 
To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, "bosthree@edcgov.us" 
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, 
"edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, "roger.trout@edcgov.us" <roger.trout@edcgov.us> 

Dear Supervisors, 

I request that you follow through on your Board action of June 20, 2017 and fund Community Planning as part of the 
2017-18 budget . I further request that you support the community of Shingle Springs in its Community Planning efforts. 
In 2013 and 2014, many hours of volunteer time was spent in good faith working with County staff, but the community 
effort was placed on hold until the County made funding available. Now is the time to pick up where we left off and work 
with the Shingle Springs community to protect OUR quality of life in Shingle Springs with a Community Plan. 

Sincerely, 

Liane Bowen 
Shingle Springs, CA 95682 
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Action Alert! Community Plans and Budget on 9-19-17 BOS agenda 
1 message 
----------------------------------------------·· ---

Ellen Katz <ek4575@att.net> Sat, Sep 16, 2017 at 6:51 AM 
Reply-To: Ellen Katz <ek4575@att.net> 
To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, "bosthree@edcgov.us" 
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>, "bosfive@edcgov.us" <bosfive@edcgov.us>, 
"edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, "roger.trout@edcgov.us" <roger. trout@edcgov.us> 

Dear Supervisors, 

Please follow the recommendations of Supervisor Ranalli and Supervisor Frentzen to follow 
through on your Board action of June 20, 2017 and fund Community Planning as part of the 
2017-18 budget. I further request that you support the community of Shingle Springs in its 
Community Planning efforts. Many volunteer hours have been spent in 2013 and 2014 in good 
faith working with County staff, but the community effort was placed on hold until the County made 
funding available. Now is the time to pick up where we left off and work with the Shingle 
Springs community to PROTECT OUR QUALITY OF LIFE in Shingle Springs with a 
Community Plan. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Ellen Katz 
Shingle Springs 
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

9-19-17 BOS Agenda, File #17 -0406, Item #19
1 message

Lori at Shingle Springs Community Alliance <info@shinglespringscommunityalliance.com> Mon, Sep 18, 2017 at 6:49 AM 
To: Supervisor Hidahl <bosone@edcgov.us>, Supervisor Frentzen <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Supervisor Veerkamp 
<bosthree@edcgov.us>, Supervisor Ranalli <bosfour@edcgov.us>, Supervisor Novasel <bosfive@edcgov.us> 
Cc: Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, don.ashton@edcgov.us, roger.trout@edcgov.us 

Dear Supervisors, 

I request that you follow through on your Board action from the June 20, 2017 to fund Community 
Plans if additional fund balance was found during the budget process. 

Here is the Board's action from June 20, 2017: 

A motion was made by Supervisor Ranalli, seconded by Supervisor Frentzen to 
consider Community Planning as a priority in the amount of $150,000 if fund 
balance comes in higher than staff anticipates. 
Yes: 5 - Veerkamp, Frentzen, Ranalli, Novasel and Hidahl 

The Chief Administrative Officer's (CAO) September 13, 2017 letter states that "El Dorado County 
ended FY 2016-17 with approximately $12.8 million dollars more than anticipated in General Fund 
operating fund balance." 

Shingle Springs residents worked diligently in 2013 and 2014 toward the goal of a Community Plan 
to provide clarity for residents, business owners, and developers on the future of Shingle Springs. 
Those efforts were made in good faith working with County staff and Supervisors, and with the 

promise by the Community and Economic Development Advisory Committee to make Community 
Plans a priority as part of the "LUPPU and Beyond" efforts. Much of the community's efforts were 
documented and can be found here: http://www.shinglespringscommunityplan.org 

Additionally, funding Community Plans will allow Supervisor Ranalli to fulfill his campaign promise 
for full support: 

"Your community visioning and implementation plan and funding is the process by which Shingle 
Springs can articulate their sense of place and how it differs from Cameron Park. I wholeheartedly 
support this effort and enthusiastically embrace the rail town history carrying forward into the plan 
and up to and including architectural and form base design standards as Shingle Springs 
evolves. As your Supervisor, I will prioritize and sponsor the items for Board of 
Supervisor's agenda and I will, in cooperation with the community, see it through to adoption 
and implementation." 

Now is the time to pick up where we left off and work with the Shingle Springs community to 
protect our quality of life in Shingle Springs with a Community Plan. 

Thank you, 

Lori Parlin on behalf of the 
Shingle Springs Community Alliance, No San Stino's Mill Creek, and Stop Tilden Park 
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Keeping Shingle Springs Rural 

www.ShingleSpringsCommunityAlliance.com 
www.StopTildenPark.com 
flIDl www.NoSanStino.com 
� www.facebook.com/ShingleSpringsCommunityAlliance 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1 /?ui=2&ik=35d558a9e 7 &jsver=uj06RgBCJNO.en.&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15e95408dbb28b1 d&siml=15e95408db... 2/2 



9/18/2017 Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: Funding for Community Plans 

Fwd: Funding for Community Plans 
1 message 

The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Kind Regards, 

Cindy Munt 
Assistant to Supervisor John Hidahl, District 1 
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado 
Phone: (530) 621-5650 
CLICK HERE to follow Supervisor Hidahl on Facebook 

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Cheryl <Cheryl.FMR@comcast.net> 
Date: Mon, Sep 18, 2017 at 11 :13 AM 
Subject: Funding for Community Plans 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Mon, Sep 18, 2017 at 11:17 AM 

To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, bosthree@edcgov.us, 
bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us 

Supervisors-

Please support funding for community plan development. During the June 20, 2017 Board meeting, the Board unanimously 
committed to prioritizing funding for community plans under the 2017-2018 budget, if funding was available. Because the General 
Fund operating fund balance came in higher than expected, it is anticipated funding for community plan development is now back on 

the table. 

This funding availability has given community members hope that the hours already spent developing a community plan can finally 
pay off. Our community has something unique to offer, and I believe the community looks forward to developing those aspects that 
will not only enhance life for residents, but also increase the County's attractiveness to visitors. Conununity members are excited to 

see their community develop under a cohesive vision. 

I thank you in advance for your support of this important matter. 

Cheryl Langley 

Shingle Springs resident 

0 Virus-free. www.avg.com
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

9-19-17 BOS Agenda, File #17-0406, Item #19 ��
1 message 

Shelley Wiley <shelleyswiley@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 18, 2017 at 1:48 PM 
To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us, 
edc.cob@edcgov.us, roger.trout@edcgov.us 

Dear Supervisors, 

On June 20,2017 you unanimously approved a motion to make Community Planning a priority with a modest and initial 
recommendation of $150,000. The CAO has since published on 9/13/2017, that the General Fund FY 2016-2017 ended 
with approximately $12.8 million above their estimate. 

This is a perfect opportunity to allow Shingle Springs to complete the 1 OO's of hours spent getting our community involved 
in this process. It's been effectively on hold for three years waiting for County support. 

Community Plans are an integral part of our General Plan and a significant contributor to weighing the pros and cons of 
future development. If this county is going to grow with the support of our communities these Community Plans need to 
be completed and implemented. 

· Thank you for supporting your communities.

Shelley Wiley 

Shingle Springs 

Virus-free. www.avast.com 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1 /?ui=2&ik=35d558a9e 7 &jsver=uj06RgBCJNO .en.&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15e96bff2b2c6a8e&siml= 15e96bff2b2c6... 1 /1 




